
Save the Date!

John R. Beatty Elementary School
Fifth Grade Orientation

We would like to invite you to join us on

Thursday, August 8th
6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

John R. Beatty Multipurpose Room

We would like all students and their parents/guardians to join 
us on this night to meet the fifth grade teachers and review 
expectations for the year. We highly encourage all to attend 

so that you and your child will be aware of all the exciting 
events and expectations for the year. 

See you then!
Mrs. Cosby, Mrs. McCallum, Mrs. Pulliam, & Mrs. Schopen


